* QRANT F. LANGLEY

Clty Attornay

RUDOLPH M, KONRAD
LINDA ULISS BURKE E:
VINCENT D. MOSCHELLA CITY 273

Deputy City Attorneys i) OF
v MiiLwWAUKEE

Office of the City Attorney

July 28, 2009

Amy Lynn Guerrero
5941 West Coldspring Road, Apt. # 1
Greenfield, WI 53220

RE: Amy Lynn Cuerrero
C.L File No: 09-S-84; 09-8-84-1

Dear Ms. Guerrero:

THOMAS 0. GARTNER
BRUCE D. SCHRIMPF
SUSAN D, BICKERT
STUART S, MUKAMAL
THOMAS J. BEAMISH
MAURITA F. HOUREN
JOHN 1. HEINEN

DAVID J, STANOSZ
SUSAN E. LAPPEN

JAN A. SMOKOWICZ
PATRICIA A. FRICKER
HEIDI WICK SPOER),
KURT A. BEHLING
GREGQ C. HAGOPIAN
ELLEN H, TANGEN
MELANIE R, SWANK
JAY A UNORA

DONALD L. SCHRIEFER
EDWARD M. EHRLICH
LEONARD A. TOKUS
MIRIAM R. HORWITZ
MARYNELL REGAN

G. 0'SULLIVAN-CROWLEY
KATHRYN Z. BLOCK
MEGAN T. CRUMP
ELOISA DE LEON
ADAM B. STEPHENS
KEVIN P. SULLIVAN
BETH CONRADSON CLEARY
THOMAS D, MILLER
HEIDI E, QALVAN
JARELY M. RUIZ

ROBIN A. PEDERSON
DANIELLE M. BERGNER
Asslstant City Attorneys

We have received your claim in the amount of $121.44, relating to damage allegedly
sustained to your vehicle on January 21, 2009 when it coliided with a pothole while you
were traveling northbound on 1% Street, in the left lane, between Mitchell Street and
Walker Street (Our File: 09-8-84). We have also received your claim in the amount of
$121.44, relating to damage allegedly sustained to your vehicle on February 13, 2009
when it collided with a pothole while you were traveling northbound on 1% Street, in the

left lane, between Florida Street and Oregon Street (Our File: 09-5-84-1)

Our investigation reveals that the Infrastructure Services Division and the DPW Call
Center records indicate that prior to January 21 and February 13, 2009 the City had no
notice of these hazards in the roadway and because of this lack of notice the City would

not be liable. Therefore, we are denying your claims.
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If you wish to appeal these decisions, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of
receipt of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

Aevem. Conine

STEVEN M. CARINI
Investigator Adjuster
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